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Estonian Government reply to GRETA second 
evaluation report recommendations 
 
 
Dear Ms Petya Nestorova, 
 
The Estonian replies to the recommendations made by the Council of Europe’s Group of Experts on 
Action against Trafficking in Human Beings (GRETA) concerning the second evaluation report 
published on 7 June 2023 are enclosed. 
 
 
If you have any further questions about the report, we are at your disposal. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Laidi Surva 
Deputy Secretary General of Criminal Policy 
 
 
 
Encl.  Replies to recommendations on 15 pages. 
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